
 

 

Nurturing the citizens of tomorrow through our Community Code: 

Freedom Tolerance Responsibility Respect  Pride 

 
 

 

 

Believe Engage Aspire Nurture 

 
7th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Following the Government’s announcement on Monday evening, we have worked tirelessly to make 
arrangements to educate our children of key workers and our vulnerable children at school.  We know 
this has taken a day or two and we apologise for the slight delay in getting this information to you. 
 
You will have received an email from us informing you that your child has been allocated a place.  From 
next week and every week moving forwards until the end of lockdown, you will need to book your child’s 
place on WisePay each week.  Whilst there will always be a place for your child, if there is ever an 
opportunity for you to keep your child/ren at home then they should be kept home.  School should be 
seen as a last resort and wherever possible we should all be following the government’s stay at home 
order. 
 
From Friday 8th January 2021, the following arrangements will be in place. 
 
Dropping off 
Gates will open at 8:30am for all children who have been allocated a place at school ready for an 8:45am 
start.  Parents should walk children onto the school site with Nursery and Reception going in via the gate 
to the EYFS outside area and Year 1 and 2 children going straight into their classrooms.  Key Stage 2 
children should walk themselves in via the pedestrian gate, head straight around to the Key Stage 2 
playground and then straight into class.   
 
Collection 
Gates will open at 3:00pm and all children will finish at 3:15pm. Children in Nursery and Reception will 
be collected from the EYFS outside area therefore, parents need to queue on the left-hand side. Children 
in Years 1-6 will be collected from the Key Stage 1 playground, so parents need to queue on the right 
hand. At 3:15pm, you will be able to pick your child up from the playground or email us at 
beanfield.admin@beanfieldprimary.org to let us know that you are happy for your child to walk home.  
Even if you have emailed us this information before, please let us know again if you would like your 
child to walk home alone.  
 
Uniform 
All children from Reception to Year 6 are expected to attend school in full school uniform except on their 
PE days where children should attend school in their PE kit.  PE days are as follows: 
 
Reception – Friday 
Year 1 – Wednesday 
Year 2 – Tuesday 
Year 3- Tuesday 
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Year 4 – Wednesday 
Year 5 – Monday 
Year 6 – Thursday 
 
School Lunches 
If you would like your child to have a school lunch then please book this on WisePay in the usual way.  
We will still be providing hot meals following our published menus. 
 
What should children bring in from home? 
Children can bring in a bag/rucksack as usual in which they should put their water bottle and a snack.  
Please note, we will not be providing snacks in school for Early Years or Key Stage 1 children.  Those 
children having a packed lunch from home should bring this in.   
 
If you have any further questions, then please email beanfield.admin@beanfieldprimary.org.  
 
We look forward to seeing you in school tomorrow. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Samantha Eathorne 
Principal 

mailto:beanfield.admin@beanfieldprimary.org

